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Kia ora Tatou,
Nau mai haere mai ki te e wha Wa! Welcome back for Term 4!
It is great to have the spring weather welcome us back to school, and our students are making the most of the
opportunity to be outside. I am really pleased with our students, who are exploring a range of games with their
peers now that we are back at school.
I would like to acknowledge: Aubrey, May, Will, Marcus and Cryssie for their creativity in the sandpit, Luci, Tim and
Ivan for their responsible construction of bug homes, Kate, Henna and Rosa, who were cooperatively carrying out a
drawing on the same page.
We are looking forward to a fantastic term of nine weeks with many exciting events coming up.

Sunhats
All students need to wear a hat at school for Term 4. Can you please ensure that your child has a bucket hat,
full-brimmed hat or legionnaires hat to wear outside every day. This term, students who do not have a hat will be
restricted to shady areas. We have school hats available at the school office to purchase for $15.00 each.

New Students
Welcome to Bella who has started in Room 1 at Hutt Central School this week. It is great to have you with us.

Congratulations
Congratulations to the following students who won awards at the end of Term 3:-
Junior Te Ao Maori Award - Jake
Junior Buddy Award - May
Junior Arts Award- Aubrey
Senior Te Ao Maori Award - Angus
Senior Arts Award - Hazel
Senior Buddy Award - Dontae
Responsibility Award - Amaia
Leadership Award - Elijah
Sports Award - Sienna
PB4L Awards:- Maddie - Room 1, Accarlia - Room 2, Toby - Room 3, Shreehan - Room 4,
Liam - Room 5, Harley Quinn - Room 6, Fletcher - Room 7, Charlotte - Room 8, Koan - Room 9,
Hina Paige - Room 10, Leilah - Room 11, Lawrence - Room 12, Mikayla - Room 13

Assembly
We are going to hold our first assembly on Friday next week at 2:20 pm. We welcome our community back into the
hall to join us for this celebration.

Personnel
We have appointed Andrea Rogers to the position of Assistant Principal. Andrea will be taking over from Martin,
retiring at the end of the year. We look forward to working with Andrea in her new role starting in 2023.

Board of Trustees
Jo Bate was elected as our Staff Representative on the Board of Trustees.

2023 Enrolments
Please let us know if you have any children to start school in 2023.
Out of Zone Ballot - Tuesday 25th October
We have a ballot organised to see if there is an opportunity for Hutt Central School to enrol some students from
outside of our school zone over terms 1 and 2 of 2023. Application forms can be found on the school website and
must be emailed to admin@huttcentral.school.nz by 3 pm Friday, 21st October.

Ngā mihi nui,

mailto:admin@huttcentral.school.nz


Michael Gendall
Principal
principal@huttcentral.school.nz

Senior Syndicate - Have a go at Golf- Shandon
30 students took advantage of the opportunity to try out golf at Shandon.
It is amazing to be out in our community and taking advantage of these local places.

Hutt Valley High School Gateway Students Team-up with Ruma 7
Throughout this year, Ruma 7 have been working with a group of students from the Hutt Valley High School
Gateway Programme. Our HVHS friends have designed and built birdhouses for us, in the hope of attracting more
native manu/birds into our school grounds. They have shared their plans and progress and sought input from Ruma
7 tamariki along the way. They have also facilitated some learning about NZ native manu and have donated three
beautiful books to our school library. At the end of last term our tamariki helped to paint the birdhouses and secured
them in the trees near the junior field. We now wait in anticipation of an influx of manu! We'd like to shout out a
huge Thank You to Sam, Vanessa, Peter, Emma and Ezra for all of their mahi that went into this project.

BREAKFAST CLUB
Hutt Central School Breakfast Club is open each school morning in the
hall from 8.30am to 8.50am. Any children who would like some
breakfast and/or company are welcome.
Some extra parent help would be greatly appreciated on a
Monday or a Thursday morning. If this programme is something

you would like to be involved with please contact Renee on reneelfauvel@gmail.com

Lemons Lemons Lemons!
Room 7 is making delicious lemonade for the school gala in December. Do
you have an abundance of lemons, or have a grandparent, neighbour or
friend with a thriving lemon t And ree?   We are super keen to receive any
donations of lemons over the coming weeks.  Please drop them off to Room 7
or contact amyfleming@huttcentral.school.nz or batej@huttcentral.school.nz
and we can collect them.
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2023 TERM DATES
Term 1 Wednesday 1st February - Thursday 6th April
(Waitangi Day 6th Feb (observed) )
Term 2 Monday 24th April - Friday 30th June
(Anzac Day - 25th April + King's Birthday - Monday 5th June)
Term 3 Monday 17th July - Friday 22nd September
Term 4 Monday 9th October - Friday 15th December
( Labour Day - 23rd October)

Our Hutt Central online safety hub is here to support us all

Scholastic Lucky Book Club
Book Club is back  and full of some amazing books for everyone to enjoy.

All orders need to be completed ONLINE at scholastic.co.nz/LOOP
This issue closes on Friday 28th October

Visit our website for links to the classes, contacts for teachers and an updating Calendar
http://www.huttcentral.school.nz/

Week 1 Term 4 2022
17th Oct - 21st October

Friday - Ballot for Out of Zone Students closes 3pm

Week 2 Term 4 2022
24th Oct - 28th October

Monday - Labour Day - School closed
Tuesday - Out of Zone Ballot

- Senior School Athletics
Wednesday - Senior Golf Group
Friday - Whole School Assembly

Week 3 Term 4 2022
31st Oct - 4th November

Wednesday - Senior Golf Group
- BOT Meeting  7pm Staffroom

Week 4 Term 4 2022
7th November - 11th November

Monday - Thursday  Junior Syndicate trips to Petone Settlers
Museum
Friday - Whole School Assembly

https://huttcentral.onlinesafetyhub.nz/parent/home
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Our 2022 Seesaw Blogs
Please let your child’s teacher know if you have any problems viewing their individual learning journal.

Room 1 https://app.seesaw.me/blog/hcsroom12022

Room 2 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm22022

Room 3 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom32022

Room 4 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm42022

Room 5 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm52022

Room 6 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm62022

Room 7 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm72022

Room 8 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm82022

Room 9 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom92022

Room 10 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom102022

Room 11 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom112022

Room 12 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcs2022rm12

Room 13 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom132022

Community News

What do Sonny Bill Williams, Portia Woodman and Rieko Ioane all have
in common? They all did athletics while they were at school. The skills
you learn in athletics are the perfect foundation for almost any sport.
Our local club, Lower Hutt Athletics Club, is welcoming new members

now. They provide everything that you need to give it a go.
To find out more, contact your local club at athletics.org.nz/FindaClub
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